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TO:

Nicole Cafarella




DATE: 06/06/07



OMB Desk Officer



Regulatory and Information Management Group

FROM:

Adam Essex



Student Aid Awareness and Applicant Products

Federal Student Aid
SUBJECT:
Paperwork Reduction Act clearance package for the 2008-2009 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA)

The 2008-2009 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) Change Worksheet and associated documents are ready to be delivered to OMB for their review and clearance.  We have received approval from Rachel Potter at OMB to provide a Change Worksheet, rather than the more lengthy paperwork clearance packet, because the FAFSA is not changing significantly from the previous version (2007-2008 FAFSA).  

Prior to this, our most recent submission to OMB was the Change Worksheet for the 2007-2008 FAFSA on 3/20/07.  We provided the Change Worksheet at that time to incorporate an increase in burden and submission for the FAFSA associated with the new FAFSA4Caster tool for students.  

If you have any questions about the attached material, please contact me at 202-377-3515.
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